Study visit and project meeting at University College Cork 7.10.2024

In the period from 7t to 11th October, 2024, there was a study visit of the Ukrainian partners of the QUARSU project
to the University College Cork (Cork, Ireland) and coordination meeting of project Consortium.

The representatives of all Ukrainian partner organizations took part in this event: National University “Odessa
Maritime Academy”, Kherson National Technical University, Sumy State University, Mariupol State University, Ukrainian
National Forestry University, Federation of Employers of Ukraine and Ministry of Education and Science of Ukraine.

Also, the event was attended by representatives of partner institutions from EU countries: Jagiellonian University in
Krakow (Poland), Warsaw School of Economics (Poland), Instituto Politecnico de Coimbra (Portugal) and National
Qualifications Agency of Estonia.

Within the study visit, representatives of Ukrainian partner organizations got acquainted with the higher education
system and the qualifications system in Ireland, the organization of the study process, quality assurance system, as well as
the practice of recognition of prior learning at the University College Cork.

During the project meeting, the members of the QUARSU project Consortium discussed the state of methodological
developments of the project, plans for further joint work and other organizational issues.

National University "Odessa Maritime Academy" was represented at the event by Professor Vadym Zakharchenko,
Vice-Rector for Scientific and Pedagogical Work, Olga Monastyrska, Head of the Maritime English Department, and Dana
Parmenova, Head of the Life Safety and Environmental Protection Department .
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